
 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

  
CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON PPEA PROPOSAL SUBMITTED BY 

MOMENTUM EARTHWORKS, LLC FOR NORTHEND GREENWAY 

SHARED USE PATH WITH BLACKS RUN STREAM RESTORATION 

 

PUBLIC HEARING - The City of Harrisonburg will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 12, 2018 at 

7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 409 South Main Street, to receive citizen input regarding a 

proposal submitted by Momentum Earthworks, LLC under the Virginia Public-Private Education 

Facilities and Infrastructure Act for Northend Greenway Shared Use Path with Blacks Run Stream 

Restoration.  This proposal addresses both stream restoration work along Blacks Run and path 

construction of a portion of the Northend Greenway Shared Use Path previously approved by city council.  

Copies of the Proposal are available for public inspection at the City Manager’s Office, 409 South Main 

Street, Harrisonburg, Va. 

 

 All citizens and organizations are invited to attend the public hearing to comment on the Proposal.  The 

City of Harrisonburg will make reasonable accommodations and services necessary for sensory-impaired 

and disabled citizens at the public meeting. Additionally, translation services may be offered upon request 

and availability. Persons requiring such accommodations/services should contact the City Manager’s 

Office in advance of the meeting.   

 
 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

       Eric Campbell, 

      City Manager 

 

 

 

To be advertised one (1) time: 

 

Saturday, June 9, 2018 

 

 

 


